
Republic of Panama 
Superintedency of Banks 

 
 
 
 
February 10, 1999 
CIRCULAR  Nº 07-99 
 
 
Mr. General Manager 
At your Office  
 

 
Dear Sir: 
  
We have the pleasure of informing the continuation of the transfer of part of the offices of 
the Superintedency of Banks, in this occasion, the Banking Supervision and the Economic 
Studies and Financial Analysis Directions, to the 9th floor of Torre HongKong Bank 
Building, Samuel Lewis Avenue as of Monday February 8, the Data Processing, FECI and 
Consumer Protection Offices will also be at the new headquarters.  
 
We regret the temporary inconveniences that this may cause 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mario Luis Romero, Jr. 
Superintendent 
 
:vdea. 
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